Re: CAWD contact -Domine

{
Marilyn Schultz <marilynschultz@thebamyard.com O Ry | O Raptl = Fonrd |

To Domine Baminger, Barbara Buikema Tue 3/28/20231230PM

@Followup‘ Start by Tuesday, March 28, 2023, Due by Tuesday, March 23, 2023,

You don't often get email from manlyn.schultz@thebamyard.com, Leam why this is important

This email originated from cutside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and koo

the content i3 safe.
PS - I have a wanderful working relationship with staff at the Carmel Area Wastewater District but | am hoping your hoard who will be setting rate increases soon will take into consideration
the lang-term impact of Covid as well as these winter storms, Earlier this month we had NO POWER FOR A FULL WEEK here at the Barnyard, and this was about the 4th time this winter that a
critical week or full weekend found us powerless during our already slower st quarter of the year, My tenants will struggle with another rate increase, The restaurants are getting hit
particularly hard.
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